
  
 
Your hands and feet extended. 

 

Greetings Everyone! 

Weff hofff yufff hafff a gofff yerfff…Oh sorry, I forgot to take my 
mask off… We hope you all had a great year. It’s been so fun! 
For Thanksgiving dinner we printed off full size pictures of all 9 of 
the family and sat them around the table and took this picture…  

We were actually hiding in our 
bedrooms and did a Zoom call 
while we ate turkey tv dinners. 
(Its true Governor Inslee, I 
swear!)  

Speaking of zoom calls we 
have never been on so many 
virtual meetings in my life! We 
have been real busy developing the infrastructure for Foursquare 
Disaster Relief’s new Medical branch. Building a core team, 
interviewing medical team members, developing policies, 
inventorying medical supplies, the work never ends! You would 
think the mission work during this Covid-19 pandemic would shut 
down also but we are crazy busy.  

We have been in communication with our church planting  
leaders in PNG to try to develop online training for the national 
leaders isolated in the remote South Pacific Islands. I will be 
sponsoring the tuition for some of our key leaders to attend US 
based courses from BFAM (Be Fruitful and Multiply) in California. 
Pray that we can work out the details. 

In November we went on a FDR scouting trip to Haiti to help 
prepare for a Medical Outreach in Haiti in January 2021. We met 
with the Pastor Jean Bellonde the Foursquare national leader 
and Matt and Anna Bryan our Foursquare missionaries to Haiti. 
We were also able to treat some children that were in great need 
for health and nutritional care in an orphanage. 

We were only gone for a week in Haiti but we were able to 
accomplish everything we set out to do ... 
It was amazing to see God set up divine appointments. 
Everything we wanted to get accomplish we did. Now that is a 
miracle in a developing country! 

 
 
 
 
Thanks again for your 
support and prayers.  
 
Many have asked how can 
they help .... we are raising 
money for some equipment 
for our mobile medical clinic;  

• Ultra sound machine 

• SAT phone 

• Medicines ... 
 
You can give to:  
Happy Home Community 
Church PO Box 1308 Deer 
Park,Wa.99006 
 
Note for the “Bickley’s 
mission” you will be mailed a 
tax receipt ..  
 
or online: 
https://thehub.foursquare.org/pr
od/TheHub/bickley-keith-and-
cindy/ 

 

 
 
Pray for: 

• Gods blessing on our 
Haiti trip. 

• Open doors for 
ministry in the South 
Pacific in 2021 

• Online training for 
national leaders. 
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